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NOTIFICATION OF CHANGE OF LICENSEE NAME
REQUEST FOR UPDATE OF ELS RECORDS TO REFLECT NEW LICENSEE NAME

This is to advise the Commission that the name of the licensee for the above-referenced Station
has been changed to “General Dynamics-OTS, Inc.”

Accordingly, it is respectfully requested that the Commission’s ELS records be updated to reflect
“General Dynamics-OTS, Inc.” as the current licensee name for the above-referenced license,
and that the current active license be re-issued in this name so that the licensee may have a
current version of the license in its records.

It is noted that this is the same corporate entity, with the same federal tax ID number and FRN,

and that the name change is the result of a change in corporate name only and does not represent
any independent change in ownership or control of such entity.

Respectfully submitted,

/

gy ¢ffrey Rummel, Esq.
Attorney for General Dynamics-OTS, Inc.




